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RE:  RVS schools take part in annual Terry Fox Runs 
 
With the 2024/25 school year now in full swing, many schools in Rocky View Schools (RVS) will kick of their 
calendar of events with the annual Terry Fox Run this September. 
 
“For many Canadians, including many of our students, Terry Fox continues to be a model of determination, 
perseverance and selflessness,” said Superintendent of Schools, Greg Luterbach. “Our schools look forward to 
honouring his legacy each September as we teach those characteristics to our students while working together 
to support his cause – a world without cancer.” 
 
For many of our schools, the Terry Fox Run is the first major event of the school year. Participating in this event 
is a way for students and staff to build community and identity as a school while working together to support 
a good cause. The Terry Fox Run also promotes the health and wellness of our schools, as students and staff 
move, breathe and experience the outdoors during their events.  
 
Information about Terry Fox Run events at our schools, as well as other September events, is available in The 
Invite. Media are invited to contact schools to make arrangements for interviews or to attend for photos. 
Reporters must check in at school offices prior to the event and confirm photo consent forms are signed for 
students in photographs. 
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For more information contact:  
Ben Sherick 
Communications Officer 
bsherick@rockyview.ab.ca 
 

 

https://www.rockyview.ab.ca/download/467376
https://www.rockyview.ab.ca/download/467376
mailto:bsherick@rockyview.ab.ca?subject=Terry%20Fox%20Run

